
From: Merle Keefe <mkeefe@sabinagoldsilver.com>  
Sent: February 9, 2023 7:13 AM 
To: Guillaume Daoust <gdaoust@nirb.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: 60-day recommendations 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow 
direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Hi Guillaume,  
 
Sabina responses below: 
 
NIRB Comment: The Monitoring Officers recommend that Sabina discuss Terms and Conditions 12 and 
13 as the NIRB has requested geotechnical information. The NIRB requests the 2021 geotechnical 
report(s) within 60 days of receiving the report and looks forward to the information being included in 
future annual reports. 
 

• Sabina response: See attached Part 1 due to file size limitations. I will follow this email up with 
Part 2.  

 
NIRB Comment: With Term and Condition No. 56, Sabina presented contradicting information on 
ground-clearing in its 2021 Annual Report and Appendix F. Please referred to the note in Appendix A 
and clarify in 60 days. 
 

• Sabina response: That is an error. It should have stated that no “ground-clearing surveys” 
occurred because ground-clearing activities occurred outside of the breeding season.  

 
NIRB Comment: Related to Term and Condition 86 the NIRB requests information related to the 
actinolite fibre monitoring at site. Specifically, the NIRB would like to know if there is ongoing 
monitoring for the fibres now that work has started progressing on the portal and if there is no 
monitoring why that has not started within 60 days of receipt of this report. 
 

• Sabina response: Sabina confirms ongoing monitoring is occurring.  
 
 
Thanks, 
Merle  
 
 
From: Guillaume Daoust <gdaoust@nirb.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 4:30 PM 
To: Merle Keefe <mkeefe@sabinagoldsilver.com> 
Subject: 60-day recommendations 
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